Sherron Skipper

From: Natalie Zeigler

Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2017 11:36 AM
To: Sherron Skipper

Subject: FW: The SBC

Please provide to Council. Thank you.

From: Robert J Braddock [mailto:robert.j.braddock.ibfx@statefarm.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2017 11:06 AM

To: Natalie Zeigler <natalie.zeigler@hartsvillesc.gov>

Cc: Robert J Braddock <robert.j.braddock.ibfx@statefarm.com>
Subject: RE: The SBC

Natalie,
Gene asked that | mention families stay at other local motels/hotels not just LandMark.

Thx,
Bob

From: Natalie Zeigler [mailto:natalie.zeigler@hartsvillesc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 4:50 PM

To: Robert J Braddock <robert.j.braddock.ibfx@statefarm.com>
Subject: RE: The SBC

Got it and passed along to finance and clerk. Thanks!

From: Robert J Braddock [mailto:robert.j.braddock.ibfx@statefarm.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2017 4:26 PM

To: Natalie Zeigler <natalie.zeigler@hartsvillesc.gov>

Cc: Robert J Braddock <robert.j.braddock.ibfx@statefarm.com>

Subject: The SBC

Application being completed & submitted.

Thanks!
Bob





